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Commodore’s Corner 

Steve Hyder 

   Happy Fall!  Welcome PC 
Tony Clegg as Vice        
Commodore! Thank you  
Tony for taking the position. 
   We have sold enough  
tickets to hold the CASH 
BASH that will be held on 
October 13th at the club. 
Come down and win some 
money, support the club & 
watch the Cowboys VS    
Lions game! This should be 

a great day for the club. Remember to mark your 
calendar for October 13th! 
   This month is nominations at our membership 
meeting on October 9th.  We will be taking         
nominations for all positions. Per our by-laws, if 
you are nominated and running and can't make the 
meeting, get a letter to our recording secretary Gary 
Pauwels (see below). 
Section 3 - Nominations for the office shall be 
made at the regular General Membership Meeting 
held in October of each year. Any mem-
ber  nominated to office shall be present at this 
meeting or shall have a letter in the hands of the 
Recording Secretary advising that he will accept 
the office which he is nominated. (8-9-09) 
   Our dock and grounds work party is coming up 
on the 19th.  Please see the Dockmaster for          
assignments and what needs to be done. I will be 
working with our new Vice on the grounds and  
getting the grounds ready for winter. 
 
I think that is all for now.  Enjoy the fall and get to 
the club!! 
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DBBC 2024 Officers  

Commodore -  Steve Hyder - 734-474-1195                  
Vice Commodore -  P/T Tony Clegg                             
Rear  Commodore - Irena Telycenas -  734-915-4594     
Fleet Captain - April Turner - 734-636-6935                                                                   
Sergeant at Arms - P/C Don Teczynski - 419-360-0507 
Dock Master - Aaron Fuchs - 586-557-1802                  
Asst. Dock Master -  Bob  Hasley - 734-652-1757                                            
Entertainment - Shane Ware - 419-461-5050                                                            
Treasurer -  Jan Notario -                                                
Financial Secretary -  John Hochradel -                             
Recording Secretary - Gary Pauwels - 734-497-3897                             
Advisor -  P/C Vilija Telycenas - 734-652-6969 

Trustees:   

Lady Linda Butash - 734-755-5611 (hall rental)                                   
David Flanigan - 313-693-5053                                                              
P/C Jimmy Greenwood - 734-755-1547                              
Troy Mrowca - 734-658-3142 

  



Rear  

Commodore 

Irena Telycenas 

   It’s sad to see the boats start 
going into hibernation.  The 
view is  certainly changing 
from the balcony. 
Monday, October 7th the club 
will be closed for carpet     

cleaning.  Scott & Michelle sure have a big challenge 
removing all the stains! 
   November 1st there will be a Jimmy Buffett night, 
so mark your calendar.  In the meantime, hope to see 
you at the upcoming Halloween Party! 
 

Vice Commodore 

     

Welcome p/c  

Tony Clegg as  

our new appointed 

Vice Commodore! 

Dockmaster 

Aaron Fuchs   

  Hard to believe it’s already      

October.  Quite a few boats have 
gone into winter storage.  This 
summer went way too quick!     

   I want to say a big THANK YOU 
to everyone who helped me and 
Robert Hasley dock boats for      

regatta.   
I hope all dockholders can come to the fall dock and 
grounds work party on October 19th at 8:00 AM.  

Please remember, dock poles must be out by             
November 1st. 
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Entertainment 

Shane Ware   

  Hello everyone!  I hope you’re 
all doing well and had a great 
summer with lots of laughs and 
memories. I can’t believe we are 
in the fall season already and 
Halloween is right around the 
corner.  I’d like to thank         
everyone who came to our      

Regatta enjoying the bands even with the cool temps. 
   Check out the flyer info for the upcoming kids and 
adult Halloween parties. Looking forward to seeing 
the great costumes. See you soon for the party. 

Fleet Captain 

April Turner 

     Hello DBBC and welcome again 

to all our new members. It has been a 

great but fast Season and sad to say, 

but it’s about time to take the boats 

out…but there’s more fun to have.  

On October 5th at around 4:30 PM, 

West River Yacht & Cruising Club 

will be visiting us by bus with at least 45 people.  Come 

join the fun with a dish to pass to welcome our guests. 

Thank you..Happy Fall!!  

October Drink Special 
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Membership & Nominations  Meeting  
October 9th - 7:00 PM 

 

 

Michael Coy -  2nd 

Dennis Peters -  6th 

Michelle Weisbecker  - 7th 

Vilija Telycenas & 

Kurt Raschke - 8th 

Mark Marosi & 

 Lynne Shoup - 9th 

Rosey Reeves - 10th 

Dan Domanski - 13th 

Michael Oley - 17th 

Dave Schaefer – 29th 

Jennifer Braden – 30th 

Amy Grycza– 31st 

Dock & Grounds Work Party 
October 19th 

8:00 AM 
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A Look Ahead... 
 

November 2024 
 

9th  - DBBC Election Day 

 27th - Friendsgiving Dinner 

30th - Chili Cookoff 
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Please notify our Sunshine Lady Carolyn DeRouchie with information  

regarding member passing, sickness, injury, etc. by calling 734-598-0072 

or emailing miqaca@aol.com. 


